
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 5, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Crispy Chicken Fillet  

 Meatloaf Panini  

 Salad Bar  

 Crunchy Celery Sticks  

 Carrot Sticks  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk     

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None Today  

   

1. The Book Fair is back and with some really amazing titles! Stop in the library any 

day this week and during conferences to pick up your next READ or two. Don’t miss 

out. If you have any questions see Ms. Suttser or Mrs. Chase.  

 

2. District 105 is opening a Community Learning Center called “Connections” in 

October, but are in need of a logo to represent the new program. To enter you must 

pick up an entry form from Mrs. Motto in room 122B. All entries are due back by 

November 10
th

 for a chance to win!  

 

3. Change War Update: Gurrie is on the board! You generously donated $83.21 cents 

yesterday to help in the eradication of polio. We now have a grand total of $112.78. 

Great effort! We do have a bit of catching up to do. 7
th

 Avenue now has donated 

$283.89. But no worries! If everyone brings in a couple of dollars, we can easily win 

this war. Let’s show some Gurrie Pride and take over the lead. Remember the cause: 

a polio vaccination only costs 60 cents. Every coin you give makes a difference and 

can save someone’s life.  

 

4. Dare to Dream will be meeting with Ms. Ramirez this Tuesday, October 17
th

 in Room 

108 right after school.  

 

 

 


